
St. John Christian Women 

Monday, June 13, 2022 
 

The homeless meal for Saturday, June 4th for NEW Community Shelter Homeless meal 

for lunch went well.  

 

We will be working on the fall pot-luck supper and silent auction for the fall and it will 

be on a Saturday night after the 4 pm mass. 

 

Submitted by Helen Wachtendonk    

 


